
From: Ewan Campbell 

Sent: 11 December 2023 09:28 

To: Planning 

Subject: FW: Utopia Village Planning Application 

 

Another objection  
 
Ewan Campbell  
Senior Planning Officer 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Web:              camden.gov.uk  
 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: John Norman 
Sent: 10 December 2023 10:11 
To: Ewan Campbell 
Subject: Utopia Village Planning Application 
 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. 
 
Mr Campbell 
 
I would like to lodge a formal objection to the current planning application for the 
refurbishment of Utopia Village. The proposed noise level from the plant room is 
absurd and completely unacceptable. 
 
Kind regards 
 
John Norman 


